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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am pleased to provide a reference for Mr. Chris Collora. 

Mr. Collora was an active, caring member of the Long Island, N.Y. 

media community for many years. He has experience as a reporter 

and editor working across multiple platforms, which provides him 

with a varied and well-rounded approach to helping organizations tell 

their stories effectively.  

Mr. Collora served as a panelist at several Fair Media Council events 

which are designed to bring the media and public together to create 

an open dialogue and build mutual understanding. Mr. Collora’s 

willingness, devotion and work ethic were readily transparent and will 

be an asset to organizations he works with in the future. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 

jaci@fairmediacouncil.org. 

Thank you. 

All the best, 

 

Jaci Clement                                                                                 

Executive Director 
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